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23 August 2022 
 
 
Rose 
fyi-request-20047-654c49ea@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 

DOIA 2223-0203 
 
 
Dear Rose 

 
Thank you for your email of 28 July 2022 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment (MBIE) 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

Can you please provide updated Organisational Charts for the Immigration New Zealand 
processing branches? The most recent version available is from September 21, 2021, as far as 
I am aware. 
 

Our Response 
 
Please refer to Appendix One for the current Immigration New Zealand, Border and Visa Operations 
organisational charts. 
 
Please note that some information relating to individuals on extended or parental leave has been 
withheld under s9(2)(a) of the Act. I have considered whether withholding that information is 
outweighed by other considerations which render it desirable, in the public interest, to make that 
information available, in accordance with section 9(1) of the Act, however it is my opinion that such 
grounds do not exist. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further 
assistance, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Carley  
Acting General Manager, Border and Visa Operations 
Immigration New Zealand 
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